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   Dayspring Chapel  5500 Avenue G  Austin, TX  78751  512-451-0116              
Pastors: Greg Van Court, Ben Fletcher, David Harrell, Bill Phillips 

 

www.dsf.org 

 

Welcome to Dayspring!  Here are the announcements for the coming week: 

 
 

THE LORD’S DAY, 4/24/2022 
                                                     

9:45 AM Sunday School 
       Psalm 50 – True Worship from the Heart 
 
11:00 AM Morning Worship  
 
465 "Marvelous Grace of Our Loving Lord" 
Scripture Reading: Romans 5:6-11 – Cesar Rios 
461 "Not What My Hands Have Done" 
Insert "Speak, O Lord" 
Responsive reading: Psalm 32, page 795 
 
     Message: Galatians 1:1-5– A Preview of Justification 
 
 
WEDNESDAY, 4/27 
      6:00PM Growth Group in Jonathan and Alyssa Cantrell’s Home 
      7:00PM Growth Group in David and Barbara Harrell’s Home 
 

Sermon Passage for next week: Galatians 1:6-10 
 
 
 
 

 

NURSERY MINISTRY 
TODAY – Joan Kaderli and Estella Loera 
5/1– Suzy Phillips and Sandra Van Court 
5/8 – Abigail and Rebecca Van Court 
5/15 – Candice Lynch and Amanda Parker 
 
 

 
 
 
 
APRIL BOOK RECOMMENDATION 
The Biggest Story Bible Storybook by Kevin DeYoung 
 
TOGETHER FOR THE GOSPEL 2022 
Together for the Gospel has made videos recordings of all of its main 
sessions and panel discussions available for free on t4g.org. Speakers 
included John Piper, Shai Linne, Sinclair Ferguson, Alister Begg, Da-
vid Platt, Ligon Duncan, Kevin DeYoung and many others.  
 
DAYSPRING EVANGELISM 
All who are already involved or who are interested in getting involved 
with our Dayspring Evangelism team, please plan to meet briefly in 
the Fellowship Hall after the service on Sunday, May 1st.  
 
MEN’S PRAYER BREAKFAST 
Our monthly men’s prayer breakfast will take place on May 7th at 
7am in the Fellowship Hall. Mark your calendars now. 
 
WEDDING OF RAFAEL ESTRADA AND CANDICE LYNCH 
We are delighted to announce the wedding of Rafael and Candice on 
Friday, September 2nd, here at the chapel! Mark your calendars now. 
Time, wedding shower, registry and other details will be forthcoming. 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 


